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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 103922 
Received: 12/1/2015 11:38:39 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 103922 AT:12-01-2015 at 11:38 AM 

Related Case Niimber: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Dr. Richard Pettit 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 218. Kniffm St. 
• Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (419)752-5035 
• Alternative: (419)706-6371 

• Fax: (419) 752) 4905 

E-MAIL: rpettitdc@gmail.com 

ES[DUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• (no utility company name provided?) 
• (no account name provided?) 
• (no service address provided?) 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
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neotolclan. X^^ ^^^^ Process. :feSb;5 
To: The Ohio Power Siting Board Re: Case No. 15-1921-EL-BGA Amendment I wish to state my 
objection/ opposition to the amendment before the board which is seeking to add three wind turbines to 
the so-called "wind farm" in the Greenwich area. As I have stated in previous correspondence to the 
Siting Board, I am opposed to the "Wind Farm" for reasons that have been clearly expressed to the board 
by the residents of this community, especially by those in closest proximity to the proposed wind 
turbines. The reasons expressed include: Health and Safety issues, depreciation of land values, 
environmental and wildlife concerns, increased cost of production of electricity (higher rates), and the 
simple fact that we like the landscape as it is. I ask you to please consider the wishes of the people have 
worked hard to establish their homes, raise their families and make this community a safe and appealing 
place to live. It is my understanding that the Board has received many times more letters of opposition to 

mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
mailto:rpettitdc@gmail.com


the Wind Farm than those who are in favor of it. The voice of the people have spoken. Is the Board 
Ustening? Respectfully, Dr. Richard Pettit 


